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27th November 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Re: Parent/Carer SEND Forum at Bexhill Academy 
 
Each term, our SEND team host a SEND Forum for parents/carers. The forum meetings will take place on a variety 
of days and times to encourage as many of our parents/carers to attend as possible. The purpose of the forum is 
to offer parents/carers the opportunity to discuss SEND support at the academy and how we can work in 
partnership to provide the best opportunities for our students. The forum is not for the purpose of discussing 
individual and confidential student issues.  
 
The next forum will take place on Thursday 12th December from 3:15-4:15pm at Bexhill Academy 
 
The sessions will be hosted by Mrs Trudy Hillman, Deputy Head Teacher and Mr Mike Walton, Acting SENCo. 
Issues may include: 
 

• SEND queries 

• Transition 

• Pupil Profiles 

• Process for EHCP applications 

• Safeguarding  
 
If you wish to attend the forum, please follow the link below to reserve a place. If there are any specific areas you 
would like addressed please let us know so we can prepare any resources etc. required. 
 
Trudy.hillman@bexhillacademy.org  
 
We look forward to meeting with you. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 

 
 
Mrs Trudy Hillman 
Deputy Headteacher 
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